A A - v ve @

August 7, 1984 DISTRIBUTION
‘ Sﬁml File w/enclosure

WRussell

DHFS R/F |

JSniezek |
C. 0. Woody HDenton i;l.b'enc'l.osure ‘
Vice President Nuclear Operations RDeYoung ) ) .
Florida Power and Light Company VStello , :
P. 0. Box 529100 HThompson" :
Miami, Florida JNGrace

Dear Mr. Woody:

The enclosed draft Maintenance and Surveillance Program Plan has been revised
following the July 6, 1984, NRC/NUMARC Meeting. The revisions include a five
phase approach to program management. Each phase has a hold point for EDO
review, The plan also includes an identification of relevant industry
m‘ogrm and their approximate schedules. Key interfaces between the
Mint::::c‘c and Surveillance Program and other NRC programs have been

ent .

into the plan before forwarding it to the . [ will be prepared to address
questions or comments on the plan at our meeting on August 21, 1984,

Sincerely,

Origine Slanoy gy
WILLIAM T. RUSSELL

William T, Russell, Deputy Director
Division of Human Factors Safety

Enclosure:

It is our intention to incorporate, if appropriate, the comments from NUMARC
As stated
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